






2. The Total Direct and Indirect Effect on the Cost to the Provider to Provide the Same Level of Service. The

proposed amended regulation will have no effect. 

3. The Overall Effect on the Ability of the Provider to Provide the Same Level of Service. The proposed

amended regulation will have no effect. 

Public Comments 

Interested persons who wish to make comments may do so by writing to John Piccione, Staff Attorney, Louisiana 

Department of Insurance, P.O. Box 94214, Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9214, or by faxing comments to (225) 342-

1632, or electronically at i:egulations0)ldLla.gov. Comments will be accepted through the close of business, 4:30 

p.m., November 9, 2022.

James J. Donelon 

Commissioner 

Fiscal and Economic Impact Statement 

I. ESTIMATED IMPLEMENTATION COSTS (SAVINGS) TO STATE OR LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

UNITS (SUMMARY)

The proposed rule change is not anticipated to result in implementation costs or savings to the state or local 
governmental units. The rule is being repealed due to the passage of Act 635 of the 2014 Louisiana Regular 
Legislative Session. 

II. ESTIMATED EFFECT ON REVENUE COLLECTIONS OF STATE OR LOCAL 

GOVERNMENTAL UNITS (SUMMARY)

The proposed rule will have no impact on state or local governmental revenues. 

III. ESTIMATED COSTS AND/OR ECONOMIC BENEFITS TO DIRECTLY AFFECTED PERSONS,

SMALL BUSINESSES, OR NON-GOVERNMENTAL GROUPS (SUMMARY)

The proposed rule change is not anticipated to result in any cost and/or economic benefits to directly 
affected persons, small businesses, or non-governmental organizations. The rule is being repealed due to the 
passage of Act 635 of the 2014 Louisiana Regular Legislative Session. 

IV. ESTIMATED EFFECT ON COMPETITION AND EMPLOYMENT (SUMMARY)

The proposed rule will have no impact upon competition and employment in the state.
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